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FFaaccttss && TTrraaddiittiioonnss
Business as Usual and Beyond

This year has been business as usual and beyond at the Historical Society! 
We were pleased to offer scholarships not only to high school students in 
Roswell and the greater Southeastern New Mexico area, we also were able 
to give scholarships to New Mexico Youth Challenge Academy. As usual, this 
was thanks to the Linda Hays Trust as well as some new donors including 
Character Counts! In Chaves County Health Council, the Garcia Family and 
the TSI family fund. For the first time in two years, we were finally able to 
resume school tours. From April 25, 2022, thru April 29, 2022, over 1000 
students toured the museum and archives. We were very fortunate that one 
of our founding members, the beloved Mary Lou Glass, was able to be a part 
of the tours one last time. As many of you know, we were heartbroken to lose 
her in September of 2022. Mary Lou’s legacy of historical preservation will 
continue through her friends Mary Ann Shrank and Elaine Mayfield along 
with many other members of the Historical Society. The Society was also 
happy this year to resume the Heritage Dinner, honoring past honorees 
under the moniker of “A Trip Down Memory Lane Heritage Dinner” as the 
40th annual dinner. The Society was also thrilled this year to contribute to a 
new historic Chihuahuita preservation project. Who knows what exciting new 
events lie ahead in 2023? Stick with us to find out!

IT IS MEMBERSHIP TIME!!
Support the HSSNM and renew your membership today. 

Please consider upgrading your membership and help spread the word. 
We need your support, and every penny counts. 

It’s summer vacation time at the Historical Society, with visitors coming 
to the museum and board members touring historic sites themselves! 
The museum received many visitors over the 4th of July weekend in 
conjunction with the UFO Festival and had a table at Galacticon as part 
of the festivities as well. The Historical Museum received a distinguished 
visitor in the form of Matt Bernstein, who took over as editor of the Wild 
West History Association Journal upon the retirement of Roy Young. We 
were very glad to have Matt tour the museum and archives, where he 
viewed our upstairs collection of Stetsons, Sombreros and, of all things, 
our rather extensive ukulele collection! (Yes, we have quite a few, one of 
which is even made from an armadillo.) Board President Jason Garcia and 
board member John LeMay were also present at the grand re-opening of 
The Ellis House in Lincoln. New owner Amy Gauthier is definitely a “hostess 
with the mostess” and we hope many of you will consider stopping by and 
seeing the beautiful historic home again!

HSSNM Summer Vacation

John LeMay and Jason Garcia in Lincoln NMMatt Bernstein




